
September Monthly Highlight!

This month, our CEO, Neale, attended
the "Visionary Diner Reception and

Tour" of a brand-new state of the art
facility that has just opened in San

Antonio called the "MAC." The facility
was described as, "like the Mayo Clinic

but for people with special needs."  



The MAC is the first of it’s kind! By
providing health, living, and other

resources to individuals with special
needs and disabilities in one location,

the facility aims to become a
destination for individuals with special

needs and disabilities.



The MAC provides medical and non-
medical services all under one roof.

The facility is built with special
attention to Ultra-Accessibility™ and is
sensory sensitive to eliminate physical

barriers.

https://morganswonderlandmac.com/

